Formentera Council puts wheels in motion on mobility plan
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The Formentera Council's Office of Mobility has taken the first steps towards creating a
sustainable mobility strategy for Formentera. The coming weeks will see the start of a process
to solicit bids to execute the plan.

According to infrastructure chief Rafael Gonzalez, the strategic document will define the
underpinnings and action necessary for an island where transport methods are more
sustainable. Gonzalez indicated the Council would push public transport, cycling and electric
vehicles and encourage Formentera's car owners to be sensible about how often they decide to
drive.

The current procurement contract for public transport on Formentera expires on December 31,
2018. The sustainable mobility plan will serve as a starting off point for overhauling the service
when it is next tendered. The plan will receive roughly €70,000 in financial backing and the
Council has five months to produce a draft. The initiative will be brought before Formentera's
league of local associations (Consell d'Entitats) to engage the community in the plan's creation.




